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Pinellas: Vacancy Announced on the Pinellas County Solid Waste 

Technical Management Committee  
Applications are due by 3pm on June 14, 2024  

 

Applications are being accepted for one appointment to the Pinellas County Solid Waste 

Technical Management Committee (TMC). This appointment is for a two-year term, 

beginning on date of appointment. The Board of County Commissioners reserves the right 

to remove the appointee at any time or re-appoint the appointee at the conclusion of the 

two-year term. 

 

The TMC is a stakeholder group focused on the operations and fiscal health of Pinellas 

County’s solid waste disposal and resource recovery system.  The integrated solid waste 

system is an enterprise fund dependent on revenues generated to support operations, 

maintenance, and capital improvements.  The TMC was established in 1982, as an advisory 

body to review and make recommendations to the Board of County Commissioners 

concerning rates, formation, implementation and revisions of policies and programs, 

establishment and location of solid waste disposal and resource recovery system facilities, 

introduction and integration of new technologies, major equipment major equipment 

acquisition, selection of consultants, approval and submission of grant applications, and any 

other solid waste management or operational policies.   

 

The TMC is comprised of thirteen professionals experienced in the field of solid waste 

collection and disposal, utility management, health, public administration, engineering, 

accounting, economics, auditing, and environmental resources.  Eleven members are 

municipal appointees. The Board of County Commissioners appoint two members with 

historical preference for one position to represent the licensed, private solid waste collectors. 

 

The TMC meets the fourth Wednesday every other month from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. at 13805 

58th Street North, Clearwater, or an alternate location (communicated in advance of the 

meeting). Members are expected to attend all meetings. 

 

mailto:psacco@pinellas.gov


Applications are due by 3 p.m. on Friday, June 14, 2024. The application can be found at 

www.pinellas.gov/boards. 

 

Please note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the public 

records law of the state of Florida. 
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